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Be kind. Do your best. Achieve together.  

Dear Parents & Carers.         08.09.2020 
 
WELCOME BACK! It has been absolutely fantastic to hear lots of children’s voices echoing around the 
school as it has been very quiet for nearly 6 months. Your children look really smart and are pleased to 
be back, as I am sure many of you are! It has been a long six months for you and I truly hope we 
remain open if we all follow the strict safety measures.  
 
We have significant measures in place to ensure both the children and staff’s safety. The main 
measure is keeping the children in their own bubble for the day with staggered times for playtime, 
lunchtime, including start and end times for the day. We are still focusing on the importance of hand 
hygiene. Your children’s hands will be squeaky clean!  
 
I must respectfully ask that you stay alert when collecting or dropping off your child and keep 

your distance. Please queue up 2m apart in your class bubble. 
 
Remember to speak to your teacher if there is a problem with times at the infant school. We are very 
flexible and it won’t be a problem if they are early or late. Either call the school and leave a message 
for the teacher or email your teacher directly. Emails can be found on our website under 
parents/classemails  
 
I would encourage you to wear a face covering whilst waiting and also ask that you keep to your 
times. (Children do not wear a face covering) Look out for the signs showing where to queue.  
 
I hope you have found the regular communication helpful and I do implore you to follow us on 
Facebook and/or Twitter. If you do not have either I would strongly recommend you sign up even if only 
to follow SJS! 
 

 Year 3 start time is 8:45am     End time 3 pm @ Gate 1 (Main Gate) Miss Williams’ class 
will be at gate 2 (near the bus stop)  

 

 Year 4 start time is 8:45am     End time 3 pm @ Gate 3 (Sports Zone - Cage) 
 

 Year 5 start time is 9 am         End time 3:15 pm @ Gate 1 (Main Gate) 
 

 Year 6 start time is 9 am         End time 3:15 pm @ Gate 3 (Sports Zone - Cage) 
 
Keep safe!  
 
Rob Jones 
 
 
Headteacher 

http://www.stamshawjun.org.uk/
https://www.stamshawjun.org.uk/parents/class-emails
https://www.facebook.com/Stamshaw-Junior-School-100238674723954
https://twitter.com/stamshawjun?lang=en

